December 6, 2001

KDOT Project No. 46-N-0132-01

151st STREET Metcalf Avenue to Nall Avenue

TREE MAINTENANCE 

Dear Property Owners:

An inspection of the newly planted trees has been made in regard to the above referenced project. The trees have been accepted as growing and complete. The maintenance of the trees is now your responsibility. The trees should be maintained by proper watering and mulching to ensure their survival.

If you have any questions concerning your trees or about the recently completed construction on this project, please contact us immediately.

DANIEL G. MILLER, P.E.

SUPERVISORY CIVIL ENGINEER

jnc

cc:
Jim Hix - Council member


George Kandt - Council member


Governing Body Reading File


APAC-Kansas, Inc. Reno Construction Division

Tom Rottinghaus, P.E., HNTB, Architects, Engineers, and Planners

Email to:


Robert D. Lowry, P.E. - Director of Public Works


William D. Brown, P.E. - City Engineer


Kathy Petrie - Construction Inspection Supervisor

Scott Hobson - Construction Inspector II

Bob Haines - City Forester

